
City of Newdale
P.O. Box 70
Newdale, ID 83436
208-458-4068



November 2, 2017
8:00 p.m.

City Council Meeting

Present: Ferron Martineau, Dal Schwendiman, Chad Stevens, Chris Chase, Raymonda Furness, John Briggs, Susan Lott, Dylan Anderson, Dick Dyer

The Pledge of Allegiance was repeated, and a prayer given by Chris Chase.

The Council went over the draft of the dog ordinance and nuisance ordinance and discussed changes with the attorney.  We will have it ready to pass at our December meeting.

The City Engineer brought the revised map to go along with the Ordinance renaming the city streets.  There were a couple of corrections to be made and Dick will get it back to us.
Dick discussed the DEQ inspections that had taken place. He spoke a bit about a certified operator and if John would be able to get the Land Ap certification.
Dick then gave the Council an update on the final items for the wastewater improvement project.  He has contacted D L Beck to get those matters taken care of.  Chris Chase asked that we give them a deadline of getting it completed before our next meeting in December.

Barrett Godfrey has spoken to the individual Council members about his water hook-up at his new home.  It was determined that everything from our mainline is a private service line and both he and Walters would have to take care of their own maintenance. We will encourage them to get separate lines.

Dal and Chad went to a state auction and purchased a dump truck for the city.
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Chad discussed snow removal for the upcoming winter.  We will put a notice in the newsletter about getting everything off the edges of the road.  John will check to see what needs to be moved for snow removal.  We will get a flyer or sticker that John can place on anything that is blocking the sides of the road.

The Council discussed Christmas lights. It was agreed upon to add one new item and to fix them so that they won’t tip over.  We will furnish hot chocolate and donuts. It will be held Dec 4th at 6:00 pm.

Chad made a motion to accept the minutes of the September 7, 2017 City Council meeting. Raymonda seconded, all voted affirmative

Chris made a motion to pay the bills submitted for the month of October 2017, Chad seconded, all voted affirmative.
Meeting adjourned 11:30 pm.



______________________________	 		____________________________
Mayor – Ferron Martineau	    		                         City Clerk – Susan Lott
